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2024 OC Requirements 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are looking forward to 2024, which promises to be a busy year with many interesting experiences planned for your child. 

Our teachers will return to school on Tuesday 30 January 2024 and have two days of professional development in preparation 

for    the school year. Students in Years 1 to 6 will return to school on Thursday 1 February 2024. 

 
In order to help your child achieve success at school next year, it is recommended that they have the items listed below: 

• 2 each of blue, black and red ballpoint pens (a few extra colours may also be included) 

• 2 HB lead pencils 

• 2 glue sticks 

• 30 cm wooden or plastic (not flexible) ruler 

• 1 small eraser 

• 1 pair of scissors 

• 1 small pencil case (for above items) 
 

• 1 small/medium pencil case (for items below) 

• Assorted colours eg. colouring pencils, textas etc. (No friction pens) 

• 2 x 2B pencils (for art) 

• 1 small canister sharpener 

• 1 packet of highlighters (at least 4 colours) 

• 1 black permanent marker (medium/thick) 

• 1 black fine line marker 

**Items below will be used for 2 years: 

• Geometry Set 

• 2 x 20 pocket A4 display folders (different colours) 

• A4 spiral-back lined notebook for draft writing 

• A4 Visual arts Process Diary (spiral-back, 110 gsm paper) 

• Small sticky tape in dispenser 
• a small supply of lined refill, white, coloured (your choice of colours) A4 paper (approx. 10 sheets of each to be refilled 

regularly at home) 
• Headphones (named in a zip lock bag, not blue tooth, these will be used throughout the year) 

 

*Classroom contributions: 
• 2 boxes of tissues                                                                                        
• 2 packets of antibacterial wipes or hand sanitizer 
• 2 rolls of paper towel 
• 1 bottle of hand soap  

Please note that items will need to be replenished as required throughout the year. All pencil case items are to be clearly 
labelled with your child’s name and brought to school on Day 1, 2024. 

 
Our school regularly communicates through a variety of social media platforms, make sure you follow us to keep up to date 

with the latest news and notifications! 

 
Kind Regards, 
Bert Lo Campo 
Principal 

 
A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 

X Formerly Twitter 
Follow us on X: 
@QuakersHPS 

School Bytes App 
Download the School 
Bytes Parent Portal App 
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